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From: Deborah Chin <
Sent: 21 December 2022 18:37
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment <stagbreweryredevelopment@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>
Subject: Brewery development traffic

Yet another major leak due to the high volume of traffic so what is it going to be like with the added
extra traffic that will come with this proposed redevelopment. We cannot afford to have our way of
life both mentally and physically affected in this way. There is going to be too much disruption and
on going disruption. The road problems we currently have are experienced in a wider area than just
the stag brewery all problems there spread. We cannot afford to add to it the roads we’re not
designed for the amount of traffic we currently have yet alone what is proposed.
Every time I remember something I’ll write it here
I don’t know if it will do any good. But you have to say what is going on and I have lived here for over
50 years.

50 years+ resident


